RBT/LW

8th November, 1961.

Professor J. Trueta, Overmead, Jack Straw's Lane, Headington Hill, Oxford.

Dear Trueta,

I have prepared a couple of circulars for our conference, copies of which I enclose, and which I propose to send out if they meet with your approval.

The one problem is how to cover the gap between the Hispanists Conference, which ends on 11th September, and ours, which begins on the 14th. I do not know whether your College can offer any accommodation on the intervening nights for those who may require it. Certainly I and a few others who are attending both conferences will have to find rooms somewhere.

Gould you let me know if there is that possibility? If so, do you approve of the form of the reply slip as I have laid it out?

Yours sincerely.

pm